
Grad Council Minutes: November 18th: 
 

 

Grad Photos: Mr. Bobbitt spoke: 

• Dec 7-16, book and pay online, room 1174 (Demmings’ old room in NLC), $30 for the 

30 minute session OR $5 just for in the yearbook and single picture. 

• Book sittings opposite of your class (am class= pm photo sessions) 

• Must wear mask in/ out, no friend or pet pics (maybe friends in the spring) 

• Gowns/ stoles provided (sanitized at the end of every day) 

 

Bottle Drive: 

• January 8th, 2021 

• We have the choice between sorting and taking 100% of profit or just collecting and 

taking 80% of profit 

• Council chose to take the 80% and keep all of us safer. 

• Also, a bottle drop off bin will be placed in the far parking lot to collect bottles/cans. 

• Should Grad Council start bottle/can recycling at RBSS? (being thrown away at the 

moment) 

 

Grad Ski/Surf Trip: 

• Class polls leaned towards Mount Washington trip.(over 85% voted) 

• The trip will not involve the school or school district.  

• Individual families (or safe 6) will be taking up groups of Grads (3-4 max). 

• Try to push up the date to 2nd or 3rd week in December (due to today’s announcement - 

gov’t may be extending winter break).  

• Move forward with accelerated planning and logistics making sure to stay flexible with 

all regulations and safety measures. 

• If ski trip does smoothly and we are back at school: A Spring surfing trip to Tofino may 

be organized. 

 

Grad Legacy Gift: 

• Burge has submitted the application to PAC for $ assistance for our Grad legacy gift 

• Ms. Phillips brought up the idea of including the new school crest in our legacy gift 

• We may change our direction and work towards a legacy gift other than the gazebo and 

forest. 

• New idea proposed: Donate funds to the upcoming construction of the outdoor garden 

and classroom (i.e. school crest on concrete slab, some sort of acknowledgement of the 

local First Nations/Grads on the posts). 

 

Yearbook Photos: 

• Ms. Harris thanks all GC members for submitting Halloween photos for the yearbook. 

• Grad pinnie day photos needed. Email to Ms. Harris. 

• Send any student photos to Ms. Harris 
 


